

JULY 2014



VOLUME XXXXVIII No. 7

"An Employee Owned Company"

ISO-9001:2008 REGISTERED



(L-R): Jary Shinabarger, son D.J., and wife Amy.

JARY SHINABARGER - 25 YEARS

We salute employee Jary Shinabarger who on June 18 reached 25 years of service.

During his high school years at Carson City/Crystal High School, Jary worked several part time farm and custodial jobs. He was also taking Machine Tool at the Montcalm Area Career Center with Mr. Bruce Rozell. This afforded him an opportunity as a Co-op student here at GTD which he started in August 1988 prior to his senior year of high school.

After graduating from high school in early June 1989, Jary was offered and accepted full time employment at GTD on June 19, 1989 as an apprentice tool & die maker. He completed this apprenticeship on May 10, 1996.

Jary has spent the majority of his years here at GTD as a die maker but in recent

years he has been honing and developing his skills as an expert machinist now spending the majority of his time running our Cincinnati Lamb as well as other mills. And, he says he enjoys this type of work.

He and his wife, Amy, have a son, D.J., 10. When not at work, Jary likes spending time with the family and fishing, and in recent times has developed a passion for smoking and barbequing various meats on his smoker/grill at home. In fact, some of his friends now call him the "Master Griller." He is continually reading books about grilling and smoking meats and now has plans to build his own custom smoker. He recently bought a welder so he can now fabricate the smoker.

Thanks Jary. Best wishes to you for continued success in your career.

HAPPY BIRTHDAY

We would like to take this opportunity to wish the following GTD employees a Happy Birthday on:

AUGUST 2014

1Tony Walker
3Paul Fyolek
3Zac Nurnberger
3Terry Swan
10Chris Johnson
12Kerry Jahns
14Tim Gasper
15Brian Schmid
17Dave Hendricks
19Doug Sanders
24Kevin Krouse
26Devin Cunningham
28Mark Griffioen
31Ryan Teegardin

SAFETY & SUGGESTION COMMITTEE

Doug McKeown Ted Murray

Luke Hansen Josh Paulson

The next Safety & Suggestion Committee meeting will be Wednesday, July 30, 2014 at 3:30 p.m. in the large conference room.

SERVICE AWARD

We congratulate Dwayne MacLaren who reaches 20 years of service on July 18. Best wishes Dewey for continued success in your career.

BIRTH

Congratulations also go out to Matt and Jenny Edwards on the birth of their first child, a girl, Olivia Kathryn, born on June 8. Best wishes to little Olivia and the Edwards family.



Designers & Builders of High Quality Stamping Dies Since 1946

GREENVILLE TOOL & DIE

Dale A. Hartway, CEO Stephen D. Foster, HR Director & Editor 1215 S. Lafayette, P.O. Box 310, Greenville, Michigan 48838 Phone: (616) 754-5693 Fax: (616) 754-5500 Website: www.gtd.com

PICNIC LUNCH - JUNE 26



GTD Staff flips burgers and hotdogs for the Day Shift and Night Shift employees.

RELAY FOR LIFE RECAP

Kudos on a great job by everyone on the recent Montcalm Relay For Life event for the American Cancer Society. To date, this effort has raised \$93,734 and still counting. A big high five to Greenville Tool & Die's Wheeler's Walkers Team who were the top money raising team in the event with \$8,203.13. Last, but certainly not least, many thanks to our fundraiser committee and all of our employees for all their support.





Matt Greenhoe (left) and Brett Tomkinson, show off 4 of their biggest fish at the June 7 Goldstar Outdoors Bowfishing Tournament. They ended up winning the biggest 5 fish, the biggest fish at 27-1/2 lbs., and the biggest Gar. Congrats to Matt and Brett.

ADDRESS SERVICE REQUESTED

1215 S. Lafayette P.O. Box 310 Greenville, Michigan 48838





PRST STD
U.S. POSTAGE
Greenville,
Mich.
Permit No. 337